
Improv Club

Climbing Club

Jam Band

Ukulele Club

Ballet Club

Recorder 
Karate

Origami

explore drama through a series
of quick-thinking games &

crazy scenarios!

engage multiple parts of your
brain while safely climbing the

wall & strengthening your
hand-eye coordination!

learn to play songs you love on
the harp, handbells,

boomwhackers and more!

learn to play the ukulele
through games and fun music!

learn and explore ballet
technique.

earn colorful belts while
learning how to play the

recorder!

learn the Japanese art of
folding objects out of paper
without cutting, glueing,

pasting or marking!

Book Tasting
explore a sampling of a variety

of book genres!

3-5 
CLUBS
QTR 1



3-5 
CLUBS
QTR 2

Book Tasting

Drama Club

Bowling & 
Cornhole 

Karaoke Club

Kindness Club 

Tap Club

Recorder 
Karate

Public Art 

collaborate, design & create
set pieces, props & costume

pieces for the Nutcracker &
Spring Musical!

 practice & play cornhole and
bowling with friends!

devour a good book &
participate in literature circle

activities with friends!

take the class stage & enjoy
learning to sing some of your
favorite music yourself or

with friends!

 student leaders will create &
spearhead kindness initiatives around

our school to increase our kind culture
at Powell!

learn and explore tap
technique.

earn colorful belts while
learning how to play the

recorder!

explore the elements of art &
design while collaborating

with friends to create Public
Art Installations around Powell!


